
 

Stephen Klaus and Amber Kempf, Co-Treasurers 

Treasurer Report for Wydown PTO Meeting on April 11,2022 – 12:00 pm 
 
As of April 6, 2022, the Wydown PTO has $57,416.62 in the bank. 
 
Funds for Excellence – If you have not donated, again please do.  There will be an opportunity to 
donate to Funds for Excellence at the Parent Night Out via a QR code. You can also go to the Wydown 
PTO page and find a link to donate funds there, drop money or checks off at the office, or contact me 
and I can plan to get them from you.  
 
Notable financial activity during past month: 
 

- We received a generous grant of $5000.00 to fund our Clayton Connections Program from The 
Schmidt and Barton Family Fund. This grant was made by Dean and Michelle Cissna in honor of 
William E. and Florence Schmidt and Lon and Lucille Barton.  
 

- We have a host of generous sponsors for our upcoming Parents Night Out. Thanks again to 
HWP Rigging, Tammy & Robert Wagner, Jennifer Williamson & Allan Connolly, Rossini Real 
Estate, Marni Dillard, Erin Joy Companies, 1-800-GOT-JUNK, Shannon Carroll, NorthStar Real 
Estate, and Akemie Gray. Thanks to you all, we have been able to host an additional Parent 
Night Out and stay within our budget.  
 

- We were honored to use some of the funds ($250.00) set aside in our budget to support the 
Clayton Chess Team for their first tournament back since the pandemic where they won first 
place trophy in the Middle and Jr. High Division of the tournament. 
 
 


